
Returning to Early Years 
From 1 June children can go back to their Childminder, Preschool or 
Nursery and some children can go back to school.

There will be some changes to help everyone stay safe from coronavirus.

14 Days

7 Days

You might be asked 
to come at a different 
time.

You must stay 
outside the 
building.

Parents and visitors 
will not be allowed 
in the room.

Your child may be in a 
smaller group of children 
with the same adults all 
the time. They will stay 
together and not mix 
with the other children  
or adults.

The adults will clean the 
room and the toys lots of 
times during the day.

Your child must stay 
at home for 14 days if 
someone else in their 
house has a temperature 
or a new cough.

You should not use 
public transport to 
travel there.

You must stay 2 metres 
apart from other adults 
and children.

The room and toys 
may look different.

Children and adults must 
wash their hands with 
soap or sanitiser lots of 
times during the day.

Your child must stay at 
home for 7 days if they 
have a temperature or a 
new cough.


